
This proposed action is both a violation of 4th and 2nd amendment rights and I as a registered voter do 

not like my individual rights violated and I will watch this vote. To allow an unqualified individual to 

make public safety allegations is both dangerous and sad.   

 

Mark Schiff  

 

Sent from Windows Mail 

 

 


